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2nd November 2023 

Year 1 Scooter Hero Training 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

We have a wonderful (and last-minute) opportunity for Year 1 children to take part in scooter hero training on Wednesday 
8th November with an experienced scooting and cycling instructor. 

The purpose of the training is to support children’s awareness of scooting safely on paths, how to recognise potential 
hazards including driveways and other path users. Delivered in small groups in an age-appropriate way, children will 
remain on school grounds for the duration of the course. 

What children will need to bring for scooter heroes: 

- A scooter 

- A helmet 

- Comfortable, sturdy shoes 

While celebrating the benefits of scooting, children will learn about pedestrians taking priority, how to safely start and stop 
and how to check their scooter before setting off. Their session will also focus on taking extra care when crossing vehicle 
entrance/exit points such as driveways and safe ways to navigate away from kerbs. 

To support the running costs of this external training session, we ask participants for a voluntary contribution of £3.00. 

To book your child’s space, please see their sQuid offers. Due to the small group sizes, spaces are limited and on a first 
come, first served basis. Please contact the school office with any questions or if you will struggle to bring a scooter or 
helmet. 

 

Thank you for your on-going support, 

Megan Knowles 
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